
April 2, 2023

SPRING SPORTS NEWS

VOLUNTEER COACHES NEEDED
We are currently in need of volunteer parent(s) to coach our Girls’ Beach Volleyball teams
(5th/6th grade and 7th/8th grade). Please contact our Athletic Director, Chris Gray if interested:
cgray@serraschool.org.

Spring Sports Parents and Coaches: Your Help is Needed for St. Serra
Sports Round UP!

Hello St. Serra Sports Fans!

We are excited to kick off the spring season of sports at St. Serra!

Have you have seen the "St. Serra Sports Round UP" section of the Sunday News?

Our goal is to use this weekly column to highlight our sports programs every week, but WE
NEED YOUR HELP! We rely on our team coaches and sports parents to help provide
newsworthy information and content. To that end, please send us any information and content
related to the previous week in sports - things like:

● Final scores/game results
● Photos of teams and/or in-game action shots
● Game recaps (1 paragraph summary, 4-5 sentences max)
● Upcoming tournaments
● Team/player accomplishments
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We would like to feature every team at least once throughout the season! But we can't
publish news we don't have, so please share your team's news and updates with us as
often as possible!

SEND SPORTS NEWS for the previous week (by Tuesdays at 8:00 p.m.) to:
sportsnews@serraschool.org.

THANK YOU!

Upcoming Schedule of Events - Week of April 3 to 7

WEDNESDAY, April 5
8th Grade Co-Ed Soccer: HOME vs. St. Annes @ 4:30 p.m.

Upcoming Track Meet Dates (updated)

Monday, May 1, 2023 at Santa Margarita Catholic HS
Saturday May 20, 2023 (Grades 1-4) at Aliso Viejo HS
Sunday, May 21, 2023 (Grades 5-8) at Aliso Viejo HS
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